
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
The CYO is happy to announce the details for the 77th Annual Toy Bowl. The championship 
games and presentation of the court will take place on Saturday, October 25th at the Lipscomb 
Athletic Complex.  The schedule for the week is as follows: 
 
Monday, October 20 – Mass at St. Mary and Banquet at McGill-Toolen Catholic High School 
Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday October 21,22, 23 – Football Games 
Saturday, October 25 – Championship Football Games  
                                           Presentation of 2025 Toy Bowl Court  
 
Each participant is asked to raise a minimum of $350 in order to participate in the court 
festivities. These proceeds are vital to the CYO and are used as funding for the sports program 
that serves thousands of our young athletes in kindergarten through 8th grade.  Toy Bowl is the 
only CYO fundraiser that supports maintaining the organization’s athletic programs and keeps 
family participation fees to a minimum.     
 
Tuesday, October 1st is the deadline for the Toy Bowl Court contest. Results must be reported 
to the CYO office by Noon on this day.   
 
Thank you for your support of this year’s event. Please direct any questions to your Toy Bowl 
Committee representatives.  
 
God Bless & Go CYO! 
 
 
David Weems 
Executive Director 
Catholic Youth Organization 
 
Toy Bowl Committee Members 
Tara Fusaiotti – Christ the King 
Laine Crowley – Christ the King 
Gillie McLean – Christ the King 
Laurie Wilson – Corpus Christi 
Rachel Cain – St. Dominic 
Barclay Harle  – St. Ignatius 
Abigail Tyler / Celeste Lowe – St. Mary 
Nikki Scheuer – St. Pius 
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CYO Supporter, 
 
The Catholic Youth Organization is a non-profit youth ministry of the Archdiocese of Mobile 
that offers sports programs throughout the school year in Mobile and Baldwin Country 
parishes. Fall programs include football, flag football, volleyball, and cheerleading. Basketball is 
offered during the Winter and Soccer is offered during the Spring. Although fees are collected 
for these sports, additional funds are required to operate the program. 
 
Toy Bowl is the only CYO fundraiser that supports these sports programs and helps keep 
registration fees to a minimum. These proceeds assist in covering one-third of the operating 
expenses and administrative costs that include but are not limited to the following: 
 

• Capital improvements to facilities 

• Maintenance 

• Utilities 

• Repairs 

• Insurance 

• Referees 
 
The CYO strives to provide the highest quality athletic programs to promote the physical, social, 
emotional, and most importantly, the spiritual development of our young athletes. We are very 
grateful and appreciative of your support in this endeavor. 
 
God Bless & Go CYO! 
 
 
David Weems 
Executive Director 
Catholic Youth Organization 
 
 
Archdiocese of Mobile 
DBA Catholic Youth Organization 
Tax #063-030-2105 
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